

	Police and Crime Commissioner’s diary


 I have listed below some of the meetings that I attended week commencing 7th March.  Although I have listed the main meetings and events attended I have also had ad hoc meetings with the professional advisors and the staff of the OPCC.

·  I attended a Niche UK User Group Conference in Burton on Trent to discuss Niche Technology. 

· An online Academy Seminar regarding Social Justice.

· North West Regional Meetings.

· Policing in Wales Stocktake Meeting.

· Visit to too two of our Your Community Your Choice PACT Winners Denbigh in Bloom and Forget Me Not Chorus in Abergele.





                                                        
                                             Andrew Dunbobbin
                                             Police and Crime Commissioner
                                             North Wales
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